
Newton Poppleford 

PUMPKIN TRAIL 

 

 

A covid friendly alternative to trick or treating 
this half term! 

Trail open  

23rd October to 1st November  
 

A short walk through Newton Poppleford for you to complete any time 
during half term! 

 
To buy a trail sheet, purchase via the school office, or email 

terilouisemurphy@yahoo.com  
 
 

Proceeds to Newton Poppleford Primary PTFA, registered charity No. 1015155 

£1  
 

Prize 
Draw!  


